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New!  Literature Search 
Request Form Available 

While librarians at the School of Medi-

cine Library have always done literature 

searches, the process has now been for-

malized. A new Literature Search Re-

quest Form is available (click “Library 

Services” on the Library’s web page), 

which requires users to enter key infor-

mation that will  result in a more effi-

cient search. Lists of citations will be 

delivered electronically, by fax, or by 

mail. There is no search fee for School 

of Medicine faculty, students, and staff. 

The charge for healthcare professionals 

or general healthcare consumers is $25 

per search. If you have questions, please 

contact Laura Kane at 803-216-3205 or  

laura.kane@uscmed.sc.edu  

LibGuides Organize Resources          

by Discipline 

The School of Medicine Library is pleased to offer LibGuides 

to School of Medicine faculty, students, and staff.  LibGuides 

are collections of print and electronic resources tailored to-

wards specific subject areas.  They include links to databases, 

books, journals, evidence-based medicine resources, Internet 

resources, clinical trials, and patient information. 

 

The following is a list of LibGuides currently available: 

 

 Clinical Trials 

 Developmental Disabilities 

 Genetic Counseling 

 Gynecology 

 Neuropsychiatry 

 Nurse Anesthesia 

 Obstetrics 

 Pediatrics 

 Radiology 

 Surgery 

 Tissue Engineering 

 

To access the guides, click on the LibGuides link on the Li-

brary’s home page.  Each guide is created and managed by a 

Library Liaison.  We encourage users to contact the liaisons 

with comments or questions, or to request a training session. 

 

Faculty librarians are working hard to create additional 

guides.  If you have comments or suggestions (including ideas 

for additional guides) please contact Laura Kane 

(laura.kane@uscmed.sc.edu).  

http://library.med.sc.edu/literature.search.asp
http://library.med.sc.edu/literature.search.asp
mailto:laura.kane@uscmed.sc.edu
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=37402
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=36926
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=35443
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=33542
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=37272
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=32513
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=33541
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=33540
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=36928
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=37820
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/cat.php?cid=37010
http://uscmed.sc.libguides.com/index.php
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Rare Book Donated to Library in Honor of                   
Dr. Donald Saunders 

John A. Goree, M.D., a 1955 Duke University medical school classmate of the late Dr. Donald E. 

Saunders, Jr., has given the rare book, Icones Anatomicae, to the School of Medicine Library in 

honor of Dr. Saunders. Dr. Goree, a retired professor and radiologist at Duke, wanted to honor Dr. 

Saunders for his tireless efforts in the establishment of the USC School of Medicine.  

 

Published in 1934 by the New York Academy of Medicine, the University of Munich, and the 

Bremer Press, Icones Anatomicae is a large and beautiful volume of original prints from the wood-

blocks used to produce Vesalius' anatomy book On the Structure of the Human Body, published in 

1543. Two hundred twenty-seven of the illustrations were printed from the sixteenth-century wood-

blocks. The original woodblocks were destroyed during World War II as a result of Allied bombing 

raids. A hand press was employed and the Icones Anatomicae volume was printed on a pure rag, 

hand-made paper specially watermarked by the famous Zanders establishment in Holland. 

 

A private dedication ceremony was held in the Charles S. Bryan History of Medicine Room in the 

School of Medicine Library on September 29, 2010.  In attendance were Dr. and Mrs. Donald Saun-

ders, Jr., Dr. and Mrs. John Goree, Dr. and Mrs. Charles Bryan, Dean Richard Hoppmann, Dr. and 

Mrs. Carol Smith, and Library faculty and staff. 

 

“The acquisition of the Icones Anatomicae volume represents a true milestone for the School of 

Medicine Library,” said Ruth Riley, Director of Library Services. “The fact that it’s been donated 

by Dr. Goree in honor of Dr. Saunders makes it even more special since Dr. Saunders has been such 

a good friend and advocate for the School of Medicine.” 

 

The Icones Anatomicae is available for viewing in the Charles S. Bryan History of Medicine Room 

in a special display case. The Library invites School of Medicine faculty, students, and staff to 

come by the library and view this beautiful addition to the Charles S. Bryan History of Medicine 

Room.  

Icones Anatomicae on display Dr. and Mrs. Goree, Dr. and Mrs. Donald     

Saunders, Jr., and Dean Richard Hoppmann 
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Linking S.C. Free Clinics to Health Information 

Librarians Karen McMullen and Roz McConnaughy delivered equipment and conducted Medline-

Plus training on March 31, 2011 for two staff members at the Good Neighbor Medical Clinic in 

Beaufort, SC as part of the Outreach Project “Linking South Carolina Free Clinics to Quality Health 

Information: Phase Two.” The Good Neighbor Medical Clinic received a 42-inch LCD HDTV, Blu-

Ray Disc player, and three desktop computers. The equipment will enhance patient education efforts 

and increase awareness and use of MedlinePlus at these clinics. This Outreach Project is funded by 

the National Network of Libraries of Medicine Southeastern/Atlantic Region. 

Several new self-paced tutorials have recently been developed to assist SOM students and faculty 

make the most use of the Library’s electronic resources.  Included are: 

 

 Has This Article Been Cited?  Find out if an article has been cited and learn to create an email 

alert to notify you when an article is cited. 
 Journal Impact Factors:  Use Journal Citation Reports to find the impact factor for an individ-

ual journal.  View the highest impact journals in a field. 
 Remote Access to Library Resources for SOM Students, Faculty, and Staff:  Learn how to 

access the Library’s electronic resources from off-campus. 
 Printing and Copying in the Library: Learn how to use the Uniprint system to print and make 

photocopies. 
 

Most of these tutorials only take between 5 and 10 minutes to complete.  To see a full list of tutori-

als, go to http://uscm.med.sc.edu/tutorials.asp.   

New Self-Paced Tutorials 

http://nnlm.gov/sea/
http://uscm.med.sc.edu/tutorials.asp


Page 4 

Electronic Textbook Updates 

 Two new e-books are available through AccessMedicine: 

Color Atlas of Family Medicine by Richard P. Usatine, et al. 

Sherris Medical Microbiology by Kenneth J. Ryan, C. George Ray 

 

 Medical Microbiology, 6th ed., by Patrick Murray is now available online and mobile through 

MDConsult. 

 

 Textbook of Traumatic Brain Injury, 2nd ed., edited by Jonathan M. Silver, is now available 

through PsychiatryOnline. 

  

Impact Factors Available through TDNet 

When viewing e-journal listings in the Library’s e-journal list, TDNet, you will notice a 

new icon labeled “JCR” next to many titles. By clicking on this icon, you will be linked 

to the journal impact factor information for that journal title in Journal Citation Reports.  The jour-

nal impact factor is a measure of the frequency with which the “average article” in a journal has 

been cited in a particular year.  The impact factor will help you evaluate a journal’s relative impor-

tance, especially when you compare it to others in the same field.   

http://proxy.med.sc.edu/login?url=http://www.accessmedicine.com/home.aspx
http://proxy.med.sc.edu/login?url=http://www.mdconsult.com
http://www.psychiatryonline.com/
http://proxy.med.sc.edu/login?url=http://www.tdnet.com/usccsom
http://proxy.med.sc.edu/login?url=http://www.isiknowledge.com/JCR
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Mobile Device Resources 

Medical Images and Illustrations 

The Library offers a new web page that acts as a one-stop-shop for access to Medical Images 

and Illustrations (click on the Electronic Resources link on the Library’s home page). Included 

are images from licensed resources such as AccessMedicine and MDConsult, as well as image 

databases freely available.  We recommend that you check the copyright statements on each site 

before using an image.  Most sites listed on the Library’s web page permit users to download the 

images for non-commercial purposes, such as for use in lectures, as long as the source of the im-

age is included.  Below are a few images pulled from AccessMedicine: 

The Library has access to many medical resources for mobile devices such as smartphones.  This 

includes content from licensed resources such as AccessMedicine, Drug Facts and Comparisons, 

Essential Evidence Plus, and MDConsult.  There are also free applications available, such as 

DailyMed Mobile, MD on Tap, Mobile MedlinePlus, and more.  Most resources require that you 

go to the full web version first and register for an ID and password.  After that, you can use your 

mobile device to go to the websites and log into the mobile versions of the products. 

For a complete listing of resources, visit our Mobile Device Resources page, which can be ac-

cessed via the Electronic Resources link on the Library’s web page. 

http://uscm.med.sc.edu/medimages.asp
http://uscm.med.sc.edu/medimages.asp
http://uscm.med.sc.edu/pda.asp
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Faculty & Staff News 

Laura Kane, Assistant Director for Information Services, has a new 

book published by the American Library Association.  Working in the 

Virtual Stacks: the New Library & Information Science focuses on 

the relationship between technology and librarianship, and features 

interviews of dozens of practicing librarians who are highly involved 

with technology as part of their day-to-day jobs. The work profiles 

librarians in all types of settings, from veterinary medicine and law to 

astronomy, market research, and cataloging.  It offers insights into 

career opportunities in the library world by challenging traditional 

notions of what a librarian does, and shows examples of real-world 

librarianship in the fields of technology instruction, digital futures, 

virtual libraries, and even librarians as entrepreneurs.  For more infor-

mation, visit http://www.alastore.ala.org/detail.aspx?ID=3298.   

Felicia Yeh, Assistant Director for Collections Management, has 

been awarded tenure by the Board of Trustees of the University 

of South Carolina.  A Library faculty member since 2005, 

Felicia boasts a strong record of service and scholarship to the 

University, the School of Medicine, and the community of medi-

cal librarians nation-wide.   The Library is lucky to have her as 

part of its team.  Congratulations, Felicia! 

Steven Wilson, Coordinator of the Center for Disability Resources 

Library, has been approved for membership in the Medical Library 

Association (MLA) Academy of Health Information Professionals 

(AHIP) at the Senior Member level.  The Academy of Health In-

formation Professionals is MLA’s peer-reviewed professional de-

velopment and career recognition credentialing program.  AHIP 

promotes lifelong learning and exemplary professional perform-

ance by recognizing achievements in continuing education, teach-

ing, publishing, research, and other contributions to the profession.  

The AHIP credential denotes the highest standards of professional competency and achievement in 

the field of health care information and must be renewed every five years.  Steven joins Ruth Riley 

(Director of Library Services), Laura Kane (Assistant Director for Information Services), Felicia 

Yeh (Assistant Director for Collections Management), and Roz McConnaughy (Assistant Director 

for Education & Outreach) in being members of the Academy.  You may read more about AHIP at 

http://www.mlanet.org/adcademy/. 

http://www.alastore.ala.org/detail.aspx?ID=3298
http://www.mlanet.org/adcademy/
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Faculty & Staff News (cont.) 

Spring Service Project 

The Library has started an ongoing service project of collecting magazines for the Dorn VA Hospi-

tal.  Between the patients in the hospital and the people in waiting rooms, the hospital has a con-

stant need for magazines.  134 magazines were delivered to Priscilla Creamer (pictured), Public 

Affairs/Voluntary Service Officer. 

Kane, Laura Townsend.  Review of A Social Networking Primer for Librarians.  Edited by 

Elyssa Kroski.  New York, NY: Neal-Schuman, 2010.  JMLA 99 (2) April 2011: 173-174. 

 

Kane, Laura Townsend.  Review of Developing Library Leaders: A How-To-Do It Manual for   

Coaching, Team Building, and Mentoring Library Staff.  Edited by Robert D. Stueart and Mau-

reen Sullivan.  New York: Neal-Schuman, 2010.  JMLA 99 (3) July 2011: 263-264. 

  

Karen McMullen, Roz McConnaughy, and Ruth Riley published the article “Outreach to Improve 

Patient Education at South Carolina Free Medical Clinics,” Journal of Consumer Health On the 

Internet, 15 (2): 117-31, 2011. 

  

Ruth Riley and Sarah Fletcher attended the Annual Meeting of the Medical Library Association 

in Minneapolis, May 14-18, 2011.  Sarah attended the New Members Program and Breakfast and 

Ruth chaired the Southern Chapter Executive Board meeting. 

  

Christine Whitaker attended the Annual Meeting of the Special Libraries Association in Philadel-

phia, June 1-15, 2011.   
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Welcome New Students, Faculty, and Staff! 

On behalf of the Library faculty and staff, I would like to welcome all 

new students, faculty, and staff to the School of Medicine and welcome 

back our returning students, faculty, and staff. 

We are committed to making the library a comfortable place for our 

users and to ensure that they have the information they need when they 

need it.  As always, we welcome feedback and comments.  Please feel 

free to contact me at any time with your comments or suggestions. 

I hope to see you in the library! 

- Ruth Riley, Director of Library Services 

ruth.riley@uscmed.sc.edu 

803-216-3220 

mailto:ruth.riley@uscmed.sc.edu

